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I am a motorcyclist in Portland and would find legalizing lane-splitting a huge benefit. 

It can be done safely and in a controlled manner where it does not bring danger to 

auto drivers. There are many benefits to allowing motorcyclists to keep in motion 

rather than needlessly idle and waste fuel and pollute the atmosphere. I would 

strongly urge our government leaders to legalize lane-splitting. 


